
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 25, 2020 
 
 
To, 

Dr. Harshavardhanji 

Honourable Minister of Health & Family Welfare   
Government of India    

 

 Respected Sir, 

 

We are extremely grateful to you for accepting our invitation to be the chief guest 

of the E-conclave on Organ Donation for mass sensitization and organ donation 

pledge drive on 1st July, National Doctor's Day and spend your valuable time. 

Your proactive approach and words of wisdom has added a new vigour among 

our members. More than a 1000 members have taken the organ donation pledge 

on the same day and we promise that the organ donation drive will continue 

throughout the year. The E-conclave was attended hugely by thousands of 

delegates. 

We would like to inform you that FOGSI had organized Mega cancer screening 
camps for Cervical and Breast cancer for females in Police and CRPF staff and 
families on international women's day when we had screened nearly 40000 
women across India. We had celebrated Mother's day for "Beti Bachao, Beti 
Vadhao, Beti Padhao and Beta Samajhao" and organized E-conclave for 
common people on "Women's safety and empowerment" which was attended by 
48000 girls and women in India. We also celebrated world Environment day by 
planting trees across India and organized E-conclave successfully for common 
people on "Effects of Pollution and Toxins on Pregnancy and Future generation". 
 
We hope that in future also, we will get your support, encouragement and 
blessings for FOGSI's academic, research and social activities. 
 

Thank you once again. 

 
With Kindest Regards, 
 
 

    

Dr Alpesh Gandhi  
President, FOGSI 

 

 

 

Dr. Atul Ganatra 
Vice President, FOGSI 

 

Dr.Jaydeep Tank 
Secretary General, FOGSI 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


